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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Susanne Oehlschläger, DNB Representative 
Subject: Revisions to Additions to Access Points Representing Compilations of Musical  

Works (6.28.1.11)  
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks the JSC Music Working Group for this proposal. We disagree as we do not consider it 
as useful to have special instructions for music works if there is no corresponding instruction in 
RDA 6.27. 
 
 


